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Welcome back to the second half of the 
summer term. We hope everyone had a 
relaxing and peaceful break. 

Now we have moved into the warmer weather 
please remember to send in sun cream with 
your child (labelled with their name) and a sun 
hat.  
 
Coming up this term: 

10th June – Arbury carnival 

12-15th June – DofE Bronze Expedition 

16th June – Swimming Gala 

5th July – Prom 

6th July- Leavers BBQ  

5th-6th July – Year 6 Residential  

7th July – School Closed for INSET 

10th July – Transition to new classes 

21st July – End of Carnival 

Deal Class News 

Deal students love going in the pool, they 
work on anticipation when familiar songs are 
played and try move their arms and legs 
independently when being moved around the 
pool. They also use their feet to push off the 
side of the pool and move along in the water.  
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Deer Class News  

This week Deer class had visits from artists 
Hilary, Sandra and Francis.  They came over 
and gave us a brilliant art lesson using our 
creative skills making carnival head dresses 
to wear.  We decorated each one of them 
with lots of tactile materials of our choosing 
for tomorrow’s Arbury Carnival!  

Toby made a Darth Vader hat ‘It was really 
good, it’s not done yet, after I put the black 
paper on it, I left it to dry’ 

Alice’s hat was called Moondust’s Sports Day 
Crown. Betsy made a butterfly mermaid hat.  
Will made a Power Ranger hat and Caden 
made an Octopus hat.  Cole made a Dog 
Man paper character. Lily made a shiny hat.  

The Arbury carnival will have lots of different 
stalls as well as ‘Mythical creatures’ which 
are what Deer class are looking forward to 
seeing!  

 

 



 

 

Castle School Shop 

 

We are busy in the school shop on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays with our work 
related learning groups. Please come and 
say hello, donate or even consider 
volunteering. 

 
 
 
 
 

Arbury Carnival – Saturday 10th June  
 

     
 
Castle School will be taking part in the Arbury 
Carnival Procession this Saturday (10th June). All 
children and their families are invited to join us. 
We will be meeting at the Green on Minerva Way 
at 11.15am. We will have music, bubbles and 
beautiful crowns handmade by the children! The 
Carnival is always great fun and we would love to 
see you there. This year’s theme is Witches, 
Wizards and Mythical Creatures, so don your 
fancy dress and come along for a fun-filled 
afternoon!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall 

Headteacher 

 

 


